
Citizenship and 

Inclusion 

Ceremony 2017

For the third year in a row, 

the Mennonite New Life Centre 

will host the Citizenship and 

Inclusion Ceremony. 

Free Christmas 

Gifts for Kids

If you contact us today, you 

may be eligible to receive an 

age-appropriate gift box for 

your kids. 

Community

Impact

Award

2017-

Mirna

Chacin

Venezuelan

photographer

Mirna Chacin will

be the recipient of

the Community

Recognition Award

Bridge 

Program 

for Mental 

Health

Congratulations to 

all the participants 

who graduated last 

September!

Register for the 

next information 
session. 

Citizenship 

Classes

Join us on 

Saturdays at Keele 

to prepare for the 

citizenship test.

Citizenship Celebration, BTMH grad, free Christmas gifts for kids, and more!

Mennonite New Life Centre of

Toronto



2017. 

Welcome Pack 

Canada

If you are a newcomer and you 

haven’t received a Welcome 

Pack, this is your opportunity. 

Contact us to register and 

receive your FREE box.

25 Years of LINC 

Classes!

2017 marks the

25th anniversary of LINC, and 

MNLCT is planning a special 

celebration. Stay tuned to learn 

more.

WE WILL ALL BE ONE 

Join the Movement!

Donate to the 

Movement!

The Open Arms Movement –WE 

WILL ALL BE ONE

This movement was inspired by a 

group of youth at the New Life 

Centre. 

 

Contact Tracy Docheff for more information on how you can get 

involved, or make a donation at canadahelps.org. Your support – as 

a volunteer, donor, or community member – is always appreciated.



Mennonite New Life Centre of

Toronto

1774 Queen St. East

Toronto, ON  M4L 1G7

(416) 699-4527

www.mnlct.org

LIKE TWEET FORWARD

Photos are courtesy of © Mirna Chacin at MNLCT.  You can see more at 

http://mirnachacin.photoshelter.com




